Good Morning,
Hope you had a great weekend. I have been working very hard this weekend to continue your child’s learning experience at home. The next step will be assessing the students on the work they are completing. I will be asking each day for one assignment so I can keep a record of your child’s progress. You will see a star next to the subject that I am going to ask for that day. This can be sent to me by taking a picture of the work and forwarding it to my email mrs.barys@stmaryschoolmelrose.org.  

Also, I am recording the work that they are completing on Razkids and MathShelf. 

If you have any questions please let me know. 


Mrs. Barys

